Police ask for public’s help
to trace missing teenager

Police are appealing for information to
help trace a teenage boy reported missing
from Musselburgh.

Ryan Owens who is 15 years old was last seen around 9.15am on
Thursday 23rd September 2020 on High Street, Musselburgh.

He is described as white, 5 foot 6, slim build with red/auburn
short hair.

Anyone with information should contact 101 quoting incident
number 2574 of 23rd September 2020.
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